Our Lady of the Angels School

Cafeteria News

Hello OLA Families,

Hope you are having a wonderful summer! My name is Mrs. Wadowski, School Cafeteria Manager and proud parent of a
fourth grader! | have been the Cafeteria Manager since May 2023 and am looking forward to starting off another school
year! Also in the lunchroom is Mrs. Clark who has been with the school since 2017. She is a grandmother of 19, four of which
attend school at OLA as young as Grade 1 and the oldest in Grade 7.

About the Program:

The lunch program will begin on the first day of school, Monday August 25". Lunch is served daily with the exception of
school half days. Weekly menu is posted on the OLA Website Calendar and inside the lunchroom. OLA is the only Catholic
School in the Worcester area to provide a daily lunch program prepared at the school. We will continue to serve our most
popular lunches like Chicken Nuggets / Tater Tots, Tacos Crunchy or Soft, Pasta with Sauce or Butter, Cheesy Breadsticks
with Salad and bring back our newer ones - Homemade Mac & Cheese, Chicken Broccoli Alfredo, Grilled Ham & Cheese and
Chicken Parm Sandwiches. Wednesday is Pizza Day with a choice of cheese and / or pepperoni. Students may send an
additional $1.00 to purchase a third slice. A daily cold lunch option of a cheese stick, yogurt and fruit or granola bar is also
available. Students can purchase water and juice drinks for $.50 to $1.00. If you wish to purchase milk with lunch, it is a
separate program. We value the opinion of the Students / Families and will add and discontinue items based on feedback.

Pricing:

Pricing will stay the same at $4 per lunch!!! There are four different payment methods:
individual lunch vouchers = $4 each
book of 10 vouchers = $40
new option of pay per quarter - Q1 = $176; Q2 = $160; Q3 = $180; Q4 = $160
discounted full-year payment = $640

Families who select payment per quarter or full year will not be given lunch vouchers; we will maintain a list of those
students in the lunchroom and prepare lunch daily unless they are out of school.

For families with more than two students purchasing lunch on the same day, only two vouchers are needed. Please provide
the names and the grades of the students who wish to have lunch that day. The same option is available for families who
select full-year, two yearly fees cover the entire family.

There is a “Notes” line on the lunch voucher. This is for the student’s choice when we offer a variety - such as tacos crunchy:
or soft, or if cold lunch is preferred. Lunch payments can be made using the attached order form. Leftover Vouchers from
the 2024/2025 school year will be accepted.

We will adapt all serving and preparation to meet the guidelines for safe school lunch program as recommended by the
State of Massachusetts. Please reach out if you have any questions susan.wadowski@ourladyoftheangels.us.

Thank you and see you in the lunchroom soon!

Mrs. Wadowski & Mrs. Clark
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